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August 25, 2025 

 
Dear Weber School District Awards Committee: 
 

We are proud to recognize Heather Schwitzer, our Registrar at Roy High School. 

Heather is one of those people who makes an immediate and lasting impact. Her very first year 
on the job happened to be the same year PowerSchool was launched. Rather than being 
intimidated by such a big change, Heather rolled up her sleeves, taught herself the processes, and 
quickly became someone others turned to for help. That’s who Heather is, resourceful, 
determined, and always willing to support others. 

Her role as registrar is a vital one. Heather is the gatekeeper for every student who enters and 
exits Roy High, and she carries that responsibility with care and precision. She is extremely 
organized and ensures that nothing slips through the cracks. But more than just keeping things in 
order, she helps create a smooth and welcoming experience for families and students during 
important transitions. 

What stands out most about Heather is her initiative and her heart. She doesn’t wait to be told 
what to do, she finds solutions, figures things out, and makes things better for everyone around 
her. Roy High runs more smoothly because of Heather’s quiet leadership and dedication, and we 
are so fortunate to have her on our team. 

Huge thanks to  Heather Schwitzer for her hard work, her resilience, and the personal touch she 
brings to her role every day. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Roy High School Administration 


